

May 11, 2020

Rachel Welford
Direct Phone 202-912-4825
rwelford@cozen.com

The Honorable David E. Short
Deputy Assistant Secretary for Aviation and
International Affairs
U.S. Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E.
Washington, D.C. 20590

Re: Alaska Airlines, Inc. First Supplemental Request for Exemption from Service Obligation (Docket DOT-OST-2020-0037)

Dear Deputy Assistant Secretary Short:

Attached are letters of support from the Bristol Bay Borough and City of Dillingham, Alaska in support of Alaska's first supplemental request for exemption filed on May 7, 2020 relating to service at King Salmon and Dillingham, Alaska.

Sincerely,

By: Rachel Welford

Relwful

Counsel for Alaska Airlines, Inc.

Enclosures

## **CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE**

I hereby certify that I have this date served a copy of the foregoing by electronic mail upon the following:

## **Air Carriers**

FedEx

ABX Air <u>rsilverberg@sgbdc.com</u>

jjohnson@sgbdc.com

Allegiant Air agoerlich@ggh-airlaw.com

laura.overton@allegiantair.com

American Airlines <u>robert.wirick@aa.com</u>

bruce.wark@aa.com

molly.wilkinson@aa.com jcanny@amerijet.com

Amerijet International <u>jcanny@amerijet.com</u>
Atlas Air <u>rpommer@atlasair.com</u>

naveen.rao@atlasair.com

Delta Air Lines <a href="mailto:chris.walker@delta.com">chris.walker@delta.com</a>

alex.krulic@delta.com

<u>steven.seiden@delta.com</u> anne.bechdolt@fedex.com

brian.hedberg@fedex.com

Frontier Airlines robert.cohn@hoganlovells.com

patrick.rizzi@hoganlovells.com

howard.diamond@flyfrontier.com

Hawaiian Airlines <u>perkmann@cooley.com</u>
JetBlue Airways <u>robert.land@jetblue.com</u>

reese.davidson@jetblue.com

Kalitta Air <u>matwood@cozen.com</u>

Polar Air Cargo kevin.montgomery@polaraircargo.com

Southwest Airlines <u>bob.kneisley@wnco.com</u>

leslie.abbott@wnco.com

Spirit Airlines <u>dkirstein@yklaw.com</u>

jyoung@yklaw.com

Sun Country Airlines <u>eric.levenhagen@suncountry.com</u>

United Airlines dan.weiss@united.com

steve.morrissey@united.com

mwarren@jenner.com

UPS <u>anita.mosner@hklaw.com</u>

# **Airport and Community Leaders**

King Salmon, Alaska Dan O'Hara

Mayor

Baymarinesurveyors.99633@gmail.com

John R. Binder

**Deputy Commissioner** 

Alaska Department of Transportation and Public

**Facilities** 

john.binder@alaska.gov

Dillingham, Alaska Alice Ruby

Mayor

alice.ruby@dillinghamak.us

Tod Larson Manager

manager@dillinghamak.us

John R. Binder

**Deputy Commissioner** 

Alaska Department of Transportation and Public

Relwful

**Facilities** 

john.binder@alaska.gov

Rachel Welford

Dated: May 11, 2020

### P.O. BOX 189 NAKNEK, ALASKA, 99633

www.bristolbayborough.ak.us



TELEPHONE (907) 246-4224 FAX (907) 246-6633

Bristol Bay Borough

May 8, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is written in support of Alaska Airlines' request for an exemption submitted to DOT for Alaska Airlines to align its service at **[King Salmon (AKN) / Dillingham (DLG)]** for the summer of 2020 with at least the level of service our community has received from Alaska Airlines during previous years.

Our community is pleased with our continued relationship with Alaska Airlines and its past seasonal service. As we know all too well in rural Alaska, air service is more critical than ever right now and Alaska Airlines continues to be a valued partner as we address the needs of the community during this crisis and as we enter into our busy summer season.

Please call me if I can provide anything further.

Thank you.

Dan O-Hara

Mayor

907.246.4470 • Home 907.439.1001 • Mobile Mayor Alice Ruby

Manager Tod Larson



**Dillingham City Council** Chris Napoli Bill Rodawalt Kaleb Westfall Curt Armstrona Andy Anderson

Gregg Marxmiller

#### **MEMORANDUM**

Date:

May 10, 2020

To:

Alaska Department of Transportation 5/20/2020

From:

Tod Larson, City Manager

Subject:

Request for Exemption

Alaska Department of Transportation.

I am writing in support of Alaska Airlines' request for exemption submitted to DOT to align its service at Dillingham (DLG) for the summer of 2020 with the level of service our community has received from Alaska Airlines during previous years. Our community is pleased with our continued relationship with Alaska Airlines and its past seasonal service. As we know all too well in rural Alaska, air service is more critical than ever right now and Alaska Airlines continues to be a valued partner as we address the needs of the community during this crisis and as we enter into our busy summer season.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at (907) 842-5148 or manager@dillinghamak.us.